
Our Week 
 

 

What a lovely but rather hot week we have had at school. Here are 

some of the things that we have been learning, your child might 

like to tell you a little bit more about them: 

• We all thoroughly enjoyed our trip to Bocketts Farm and wrote some 

super sentences about what we did when we were there 

• We learnt about all the different animals that live on the farm and what 

they eat and drink 

• We discussed lots of different jobs that people do when working on 

Farms 

• We read “What the Ladybird Heard” by Julia Donaldson and wrote text 

maps of the story 

• In phonics we carried on reading to our partners. Can your children tell 

you what an alien word is? 

• In Maths we used spatial language, including following and giving 

directions, using relative terms and described what we saw from 

different viewpoints 

• In the creative station we crafted farm animals and a tractor 

 

Notes for parents 

• Scopay – please can you make sure the children’s lunches are being 

chosen each day  

• Please ensure your child brings their book/ ditty sheet and reading record 

to school every day. 

• Thank you for continuing to read with your children every day. Please 

ensure you are sharing this in your child’s reading record.  

 

Have a lovely, restful weekend.  

Best wishes, 

The Reception Team 


